
 
 

HISD to provide academic services to students 
during extended closure 

 

March 13, 2020 - During the extended closure of the Houston Independent School District we 
will provide our students with essential academic services in line with Texas Education Agency 

guidelines.  
 
The plan we are finalizing includes distance-learning curriculum that is designed to maintain 
productive instruction at all grade levels beginning Monday, March 23. Additionally, our high 
school students will be aided by digital resources accessible to them on their district-issued 
laptops or their personal devices.  

All HISD schools and district offices are closed through Monday, March 30, 2020.  Classes will 
resume on Tuesday, March 31st.  All Spring Break camps and UIL events have been canceled.  

We remind all students, families, and employees to take extra precautions when traveling and 
follow guidelines provided by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at Coronavirus 
Disease 2019 Information for Travel website. 

 We are committed to our parents, students, and staff and their well-being, health and safety 
are our top priority. 

Please continue to visit HoustonISD.org/HealthAlerts for additional information and updates.  

 

 
 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.houstonisd.org%2FHealthAlerts&data=02%7C01%7Cjesrivera%40UNIVISION.NET%7C255adfc6d0ce4156d45008d7c619c3e4%7C91ff98f7aa664cf39617b5c4f409c51d%7C0%7C0%7C637195686311469607&sdata=9pa0nG%2BQkT%2FQfc9fTnHy1L9vMhIhQMirxF1m%2F4XzZak%3D&reserved=0
http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

